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From: Kevin Ward [kward@themineralgallery.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2008 12:25 AM

To: The Mineral Gallery 2

Subject: ** The 2nd Tucson Show 2008 Update is Online! **

Greetings,

The Tucson Mineral Show for 2008 is now in the books and what a great show it was!!

Some of the finest displays of American minerals that I've ever seen in one location were
the highlight of a very successful main show. It was also great meeting so many folks at
the Westward Look Show this year. It's becoming very apparent that this show continues to
grow and get better each and every year. 2009 promises to be even better with new room
renovations planned by the hosting resort.

I'm now traveling home from the show and will begin shipping all orders when I return to
the office this weekend. In the meantime, I've just completed the second Tucson 2008
update, consisting of 60 new specimens and three new mineral rooms! While the theme of
pseudomorphs will continue, incredible new specimens like a huge plate of blue Fluorite
from Freiberg, Germany and a bizarre Apatite with Spessartine inclusions and Aquamarine
are just a few of the highlights!

The three new Tucson 2008 rooms begin with these links....
http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/tucson2008-4.htm
http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/tucson2008-5.htm
http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/tucson2008-6.htm

To see all the new Tucson 2008 rooms, begin here....
http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/tucson2008.htm

Enjoy the new minerals!

Kevin
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